
Jack O’ Lantern Contest 2019
Latimer Road Teachers,

The PAC is hosting our annual PUMPKIN CARVING CONTEST again this year!

Please be sure to follow these instructions to make this event as FUN and SMOOTH 
as possible:

* �Students are to bring their pumpkins to class the morning of Halloween where 
each class will vote for their 3 FAVOURITE class pumpkins. Please have these 3 
pumpkins delivered to the gym before primary recess begins. The students will use 
the popsicle sticks provided to vote for their favorite pumpkin,  please distribute 
them BEFORE going into the gym for final voting.

* Make sure all 3 class pumpkins are labelled with student’s name and division on 
the back before being delivered.

* �In the gym EVERY STUDENT has the option to vote TWICE. Once for their favourite 
PRIMARY pumpkin and once for their favourite INTERMEDIATE pumpkin. They will 
drop a popsicle stick into the brown paper bag by the pumpkin of their choice. 
Please instruct kids prior to coming to the event.

* �Plan to bring your class to the main door of the gym for the time slot you signed 
up for. (There will be a schedule sheet posted in the break room). Listen for 
announcements throughout the morning/afternoon as we may call classes in 
earlier/later to keep up good flow of students through the gym.

* �Follow any direction markers in the gym to avoid traffic jams or head on collisions!:) 
All classes are to please enter the gym by the PAC kitchen and EXIT THE GYM 
FROM THE BACK HALLWAY DOOR.

** We ask Kindly that any classroom with floor lamps please bring them to the gym in the 
morning to help us create dimmed lighting in the gym **

** As in past years we will be decorating with dimmed lighting and a disco ball effect. If you 
have students who might struggle with this please let us know at the door so we can 

accommodate them. **

In addition to 1st, 2nd & 3rd prizes, special treats will be awarded to the class of the 2 first 
prize winners so have your kids pick their pumpkins carefully!  

Your cooperation is appreciated and we look forward to this Spooktacular event!


